

Woodhouse Lane, Bishop Auckland County Durham DL14 6JT T: 01388 603 246 F: 01388 609 988 E: staff@stjohnsrc.org.uk www.stjohnsrc.org.uk

Ref. GM/VH

18 October 2012

Dear Parent/Carers

Measles, Chickenpox and Shingles

Please can we ask for your co-operation in an important matter which relates to one of our students.

As you may be aware one of our students is currently undergoing treatment for Leukaemia and is responding well. She will be returning to school shortly so we are asking for your co-operation in an important matter relating to her return.

Could you please let us know immediately if your child is suspected of having measles or chicken pox. It is also important that you let us know if anyone in your family is suffering from shingles.

Your child is not at any risk in any way from this, however the health of this student could be adversely affected – we do hope you are able to support us with this by phoning our attendance officer Mandy Allen or e mailing her at mailen@stjohnsrc.org.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Gerard Moran Headteacher

Lisa Byron Head of School

A Learning Community Guided by Gospel Values















